Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 2019

Parishes of St. Ann and Holy Angels

July 27-28

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA) +George Miller
Sun. 8:00AM (SA) +Jeanette Perras
10:00AM (HA) +Eli Lambert

July 29-August 2

Mon. 8:00AM (HA) +Chandler Deyo
Tues. 8:00AM (SA) +Anna "Mitzie" Monty
Weds No Mass
Thurs 8:00AM (SA) +Doris Walker
Fri. 8:00AM (HA) +Ruthann Brunelle

August 3-4

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA) +Kenneth & Virginia Babbie Sun. 8:00AM (SA) +Marie Guay 10:00AM (HA) +John Reich

Giving Report

St. Ann: \$1,945.00 **Holy Angels:** \$1,463.00

Sanctuary Candle: (SA) Special Intention

(HA)+Eli Lambert

News in our Parishes

IT ISN'T TOO LATE TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN. WE CAN HELP YOU IN THE OFFICE IF YOU NEED. THANK YOU.

Currently Pledged: Holy Angels: \$72,575.00

St. Ann's: \$118,542.00 Formerly St. Josephs: \$15,685.00 Formerly St. Louis: \$1,010.00

Catechists Needed:

The new year of Religious Education will begin shortly after school begins and we are in need of practicing Catholic adults to help us teach the faith to our young ones. If you are proud of your faith and excited about passing it on to others please contact Deacon Monty through the parish office and let him know. Please consider this important way in which we can prepare the next generation to live the Catholic way of life and you can work off many days in purgatory!! Thank you.

Bishop Lucia's Mass of Thanksgiving: Bishop Lucia will return to his home parish on Sunday, September 1, 2019 for a Mass of Thanksgiving and a reception following in the parish hall. This Mass will be held at 11:30AM replacing the usual 10:00AM Sunday Mass for this week only. This is planned so that the clergy of the diocese may attend and it allows for better timing for the luncheon to follow. All are invited to attend. If you would, in your kindness, call the office letting us know how many are coming from your family we will be able to anticipate how much food to prepare. If you are able to help with set up, clean up and serving during this luncheon please let Fr. Gallagher know. Thank you.

Thank you to all who contributed to the replacement of the refrigerator in the St. Ann's parish hall. We are working on the details at this point and will let you know when it will be in place and working.

